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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
Important Information and Updates
PC Mark 
PC Mark attended school this week to deliver workshops in Classes two and three as part as the School Liaison Programme. The children asked interesting and sensible questions and provided mature responses to questions. Well done!
Gymnastics Competition
Key stage two children are busy practicing hard for the Gymnastics competition which takes place before half term. Thank you to Mrs Roberts, Mrs Prytherch and Mrs Waite for working so hard with them. 

Valentines Movie Night Wednesday 15th February – Reception to Year 6.
We will be holding a Valentines Movie Night on Wednesday 15th February from 3:15 until 4:30 pm. The cost to attend is £2.50 and includes the movie, a hot dog and a drink. Please make a payment on parent pay if you would like your child to attend.
Year Three

Year Three children have started their weekly music sessions, with specialist tuition which is fully funded as part of Wales’ National Plan for Music Education. The first session went very well and they are looking forward to the next one!
Painting Shirts
If you have any old shirts which the children could wear over their school uniform, when involved in painting and creative tasks, we would gratefully receive them. Diolch!
Clubs: Week beginning Monday 30th January
PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE ARE SOME CHANGES TO PREVIOUS WEEKS

All Clubs finish at 4 pm.
Monday: NO CLUB DUE TO NANT B.H.
Tuesday: NO CLUBS. Staff meeting

Wednesday: NO CLUB DUE TO NANT B.H.
Thursday: ECO Club Years 3-6

Thursday: Activity Club. Years 1 and 2

Residential Trip to Nant Bwlch yr Haearn
This trip will take place next week. The children will be involved in many outdoor activities and have the opportunity to experience a trip away together. They will be accompanied by Mrs Roberts and Mrs Harris. We will of course keep you updated as to how they get on!

Estyn Inspection Report
Our Estyn Inspection report will be published on Friday 10th February. It will be available on the ESTYN website and also on our own school website.
Weekly Attendance

Class One: 85.1%
Class Two: 91.7%
Class Three: 92.4%
Whole School Attendance: 89.8%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Sut wyt ti’n teimlo?
Di’n teimlo’n hapus.
Have a good weekend.
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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